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                    Friday 10th November 2017 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
Praa Sands – Maeva for concentrating like Matilda to add detail to her 
picture 
Kynance – Archie for putting a lot of effort into his learning 
Poldhu – Callum for joining in, being on task and helping others 

 
CLUBS 

There will be no clubs on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday next week 
except for Crosscountry, Music and Art club due to parents evenings taking 
place 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 
Following recent elections, here is the outcome of the vote: 
Chair – Susannah;  Vice Chair – Elijah;  Secretary – Tom;  Vice Secretary – 
Faeren;  Treasurer – Alf;  Vice Treasurer – Sam;  Publicity Officers - Alfie and 
Emma;  Kynance liaison officer – Archie. 
Meetings will be held on Friday lunchtimes and the councillors welcome 
suggestions from the whole school, for new ideas, things to try, 
improvements to make, etc.  School Council is the children's voice - please 
use it!  School Council would like to work more closely with FOBS, where 
possible. 

RUN FOR NEPAL 
We will be taking part in this event on Friday 17th November to raise 
awareness of and to support our Nepalese link school   All children will see 
how far they can run in ½ an hour (either by running laps of a circuit or 
negotiating an obstacle course).  They will commence at exactly 10.00 am, 
the exact time the Nepal schools finish.  If you would like to come along and 
cheer them on you would be very welcome.  Please ensure your child has 
suitable running footwear in school for this event. 
 

KYNANCE CLASS – SCIENCE SCROUNGE LIST 
We are studying sound this half term and in order to have as much fun as 
possible in our investigations, we will be grateful for the following 'junk' - 
bottles (1 or 2L), Pringles crisp cylinders, cardboard tubes, shoe boxes.  
Thanks. 

FOBS CAKE STALL 
FOBS raised £18.25 at the Cake Stall, to go towards the outdoor shelter.   
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KYNANCE CLASS FOREST SCHOOL 
Our next Forest School session will be Friday 17th November.  

 
PARENT WORKDAY 

The parent/carers of Boskenwyn are organising a work day at school to do 
tidying, gardening, maintenance etc.  Date to be confirmed 

 
DATA COLLECTION SHEETS 

REMINDER: Please return the Data Collection Sheets to the office, even if 
there are no alterations.  Thank you.  Mary 
 

Events for week commencing 6th November 2017 
After School Clubs run from 3.30-4.30 pm 

DATE EVENT 

Mon, 13th Nov  

Tues, 14th Nov Boskenwyn Bank, Poldhu Classroom, 8.45am  
 

Wed, 15th Nov Swimming @ Helston Pool, 8.40am 
 

Thurs, 16th Nov Drumming lessons with Mr Hamilton, lunchtime 

Cross Country Club after school with Mrs Care Y3-6  

Music Club with Mr Williams - whole school 

Fri, 17th Nov Art/Christmas Craft Club with Miss Lane 

Forthcoming Dates: 

Thursday 7th December – Parent/Governor meeting @ 9am 

Thursday 7th December – Pantomime at Hall for Cornwall 

Tuesday 12th December – Christmas Show 

Thursday 14th December – Christmas Lunch for the children at school 

 

FOBS 
(Friends Of Boskenwyn School)  

FOBS (previously the PTA) is our Parents’ Group who work together to 
support the school and children, raising money for treats and equipment, 

putting on special events such as the Hallowe’en party, monthly Cake Stall, 
and organising tea and cakes at events.  Please help with our fundraising!  
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